
Franklin R. Dillman 
2273 County Road 54 West 

Notasulga, AL 36866 
September 30, 2019 
 
Chairman Louis Maxwell 
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 
 

Dear Chairman, 

I withdraw my Monday, September 9, 2019 request for an electronic copy of the FY2020 proposed 
budget working documents due to its usefulness has expired.   

In compliance with state and local law, I request a copy of the entire FY2020 budget, all 100+ pages, be 
posted on OUR county web site OR an electronic copy of the entire FY2020 budget, all 100 + pages, 
emailed in a spreadsheet format similar to EXCEL or Google Sheets  to frank@frankdillman.com no later 
than October 11, 2019. 

 

Frank Dillman 

mailto:frank@frankdillman.com

